
 
RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 

Bowling Committee 
March 4, 2021 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Social Hall #2   
 
PRESENT:  Chair Sue Wilson, Co-Chair Karen McAdam and Committee Members Chet 
Sharpe, Sharon McCauley, Bruce Lamb, Roger Beebe, Don Meyer, Ron Shasteen, Fred Jones 
 
RCSC STAFF:  None 
 
GUESTS:  RCSC Board Director Darla Akins, Steve Collins 
 
ABSENT:  RCSC Director of Bowling, Randy Johnson 
 
APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY:  The Summary from the February 4, 2021  
meeting was approved as presented. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling: Chair Wilson presented Randy Johnsons report 
in his absence: 
 
Summer bowling leagues are scheduled to begin in May.  Leagues will still be required to sign 
an agreement to monitor the individual bowlers and enforce any violation of RCSC COVID-19 
regulations.  
 
There is a possibility of restarting the RCSC Summer No-Tap Tournaments.  RCSC social dis-
tancing and mask policies will remain in force and the number on entries will be limited.  Play-
ers are to remain at their assigned lanes and no spectators are allowed as stated in the current 
COVID-19 RCSC rules and regulations.  There was a question as to if two lanes would be used 
and the response was that only one lane would be in use.   
 
Bruce Lamb USBC League Director:  Bruce reported that he has collected $1,455 for BVL 
through league donations. He also noted that there is a USBC State Jamboree in the city of 
Maricopa towards the end of March. 
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Nothing to report 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:  Sharon McCauley made a motion for RCSC to modify the policy for guests 
that are members of a bowling league allowing them to practice at RCSC facilities, seconded 
by Bruce Lamb.  Co-chair McAdam acknowledged the current policy but questioned that it 
may be outdated and need to be reviewed.  Roger Beebe shared his concerns over safety with 
having guests allowed at the facilities.  Vote was taken and motion passed for this 
recommendation to be taken to the RCSC Board of Directors. 
 
Next meeting:  April 1, 2021 at 9:00am - Lakeview Social Hall #2 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:20am. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
Roger Beebe, Secretary 


